
 
 

 

Thursday 4th November 2021 

 

Dear All, 

 

Year 5/6 Residential Trip to Braeside 

 

As you may be aware, we take Year 5 and 6 on a residential trip on a bi-annual basis.  Miss Crook is leading 

the trip this academic year. 

 

In June 2022 we are planning to take the children on a residential trip to Braeside Education Centre which 

is in Devizes.  Braeside has gained an excellent reputation for providing tailor-made outdoor learning 

experiences and has an exemplary safety record. If you would like to find out more, visit the website 

https://www.braeside-education.co.uk/  

 

The children undertake a busy programme whilst they are away, but please be assured this does not 

include any dangerous activities. They will learn new skills, get to know each other better and also 

learn to be more independent – hopefully! 

 

Dates: Monday 13th – Wednesday 15th June 2022. 

Cost: £160 - £180 (depending on number of children going).    

The final cost will be confirmed in November once we know final numbers. 

 

Please be assured that Braeside is competitively priced and offers a good standard of tuition and 

accommodation. The food is very good too! 

 

The price includes- 

 accommodation costs 

 food 

 activities 

 transport costs 

 

I hope that by informing you now, families can think about saving for the trip. Perhaps Christmas money 

could be put towards it?  
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Final dates for payments listed below should be made (through Parentpay) by: 

 

Wednesday 17th November 2021 £25 (non-refundable deposit) 

Monday 13th December 2021  £25 (non-refundable deposit) 

Monday 7th March 2022  50% of remaining balance 

Monday 9th May 2022   50% of remaining balance 

 

You may prefer weekly payments, which can be made of any sum convenient to you. Please contact Mrs 

Munt in the school office. If you feel you are not able to make these payments at these particular times or 

have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

Please note the school has insurance should the trip have to be cancelled due to C-19 

 

Kindest regards  

 

Kay Bridson 

 

 

 

 

Braeside – Year 5/6 – Residential Trip – June 2022 

 

Name of pupil ___________________________________________________ 

 

I would / would not like my child to take part in the trip to Braeside 

I have paid a  deposit of £25 through Parent Pay (understanding that this is non-refundable unless the trip 

is cancelled due to C-19) 

 

Signed ___________________________________________ 

 

Please return to the office by Wednesday 17th November 2021 by the latest – thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


